
OHV Grant Selection Sub-Committee 
Colorado State Parks OHV Program 
13787 South Highway 85 
Littleton, CO 80125 

Dear OHV Sub-Committee Members, 

I am writing this letter in support of Clear Creek County Ranger District’s grant request to hire a two person 
crew that will aid in the maintenance and signage of the roads and trails within the Clear Creek District as 
well as assist in educating users of all things OHV related.  With the state and federal budgets always being 
tight to support or public lands, the funds the OHV users provide to the State Parks OHV program would 
be well spent in areas like Clear Creek Ranger District that promotes the responsible use of the roads and 
trails in their district.  These additional personnel would allow the district to provide much needed 
maintenance on their roads and trails and allow other personnel to also reach more users and educate 
them about the importance of responsible use.   

I have worked with Clear Creek Ranger District on a few of the roads and trails within their district, and 
they are always good about making sure their district is open to the public for use.  Grant funds in this 
district would be well spent and provide much needed assistance to Clear Creek Ranger District.   

Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey A. Miller 
6732 W. Coal Mine Ave. #228 
Littleton, CO  80123 
rockjox@jamcscorp.com 
303-909-2557 
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